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2021/2022 Float Design

 

PRESIDENT’S MESSAGE 

Greetings Everyone! 

 

As our summer winds down and fall is on the 

horizon, we are gearing up for the excitement of the 

2022 Rose Parade.  We are so excited to enter our 

float entitled, Embodiment of Nature which 

highlights the perils faced by our endangered 

species, and look forward to your participation 

during decorator week to help this float come alive.  

We want to remind everyone to mark your 

calendars for our first decorators’ meeting to be 

held on Wednesday, October 21st at the Torrance 

Public Library in the Library Meeting Room. Come 

sign up and join in the fun with our many returning 

volunteers who have made this a part of their 

holiday tradition! 

 

For those who would like to purchase tickets to the 

Rose Parade, we are selling tickets for $130/person.   

Tickets include bus transportation to and from the 

parade, grandstand seating, a parade program and a 

bottle of water.  Forms are on our website.    

 
 

 

 

 

And…if your ‘bucket list’ includes a wish to ride 

down Colorado Avenue on our float…please 

contact us as we still have some opportunities left!  

 

So please, join us, tell your friends and family and 

spread the word…become a part of this wonderful 

tradition!  We are always looking for new members 

and volunteers! 

 

Finally, we would also like to take this opportunity 

to thank all of you, who have supported us through 

the years.  We recognize that this past year has been 

challenging for many and the Torrance Rose Float 

Association would like to extend every good wish 

to each of you for your continued good health.   

 

                               Bev 

 

 



 

Help us Celebrate our 25th Anniversary 

working with Fiesta Parade Floats!! 

We are SO excited that it will soon be time to start 

decorating the 2022 City of Torrance Rose Parade 

float, created by Fiesta Parade Floats!! This will be 

the 50th year that the Torrance Rose Float 

Association and Fiesta Parade Floats have created 

magic on New Year’s Day in the Pasadena 

Tournament of Roses Parade. We need to make 

certain all decorators have their dues paid by our 

first Decorator Sign-Up, which will be Thursday, 

October 21st in the Library Meeting Room at the 

Katy Geissert Library, 3301 Torrance Blvd., and the 

second Decorator Sign-Up will be on Thursday, 

November 18 in Library Meeting Room at the Katy 

Geissert Library, 3301 Torrance Blvd. Both 

meetings will begin at 7:00 p.m.  You can get the 

decorator and membership forms in this newsletter 

or on our website.  

 

 

 

It’s Not Too Early for 2022 

Parade Tickets! 
If you want to be there in person to see the Parade 

and our beautiful float, don’t forget that TRFA will 

have a parade package again this year. The package 

includes bus transportation from Wilson Park to the 

parade and back, grandstand seating, parade 

program and a bottle of water. Tickets are $130.00 

per person. We have 50 tickets and when they’re 

gone, they’re gone! Don’t miss out. See the contact 

section for our email and hotline number. 

 

 

AMAZON SMILE AND TRFA! 

Staying at home and ordering things on line?  

Shopping on Amazon?  You can support TRFA.  

Bookmark this link and all your eligible shopping 

will benefit Torrance Rose Float Association.  It’s 

that easy! http://smile.amazon.com/ch/37-1647454 

 

 

 

  

 

 

TRFA Needs Your Help 

Supporting our float is a year‐round endeavor.  Here 

are some of the ways you can help.  

• Community Outreach 

• Fundraising  

• Help with decorating week tasks  

• Obtaining Donations 

• Preserving Association History  

• Computer entry  

• Helping at events  

• Newsletter  

• Publicity  

• Other  

Email us your Name and Phone number and 

what you want to help out with to: 

info@torrancerosefloat.org or                                      

call us at 310-618-6825.  

 

 

http://smile.amazon.com/ch/37-1647454


 

Love Gardening? 

If you love the Rose Parade, you also love flowers! 

 

Our fall fundraiser brings you quality flowers and 

plants for your Garden along with supporting the 

Torrance Rose Float.  Check out the selections! 

Order through our website 

torrancerosefloat.org 
 

 

 

  

https://www.flowerpowerfundraising.com/index.php/marketplace/seller/profile/shop/torrancerosefloat


 

  

 
 

Restaurants for Roses in September 
Wed., Sept. 8, 2021.  Black Bear Restaurant 

Wed., Sept. 29, 2021.  21 Square Bar & Kitchen at the Torrance Marriott 
 
 
 

Save the Date 
 

October 21, 2021 @ 7PM. Decorators Meeting 
Library Meeting Room at Katy Geissert Library at 3301 Torrance Blvd.  

 
November 18, 2021 @ 7PM. Decorators Meeting 

Library Meeting Room at Katy Geissert Library at 3301 Torrance Blvd. 
 

December 26 – 30, 2021.  Decorators Week at Fiesta Parade Floats 

 
 

  



 

 

 

 

      

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

CONTACT INFO   

Phone: (310) 618-2425  

Email:  info@torrancerosefloat.org  

Website:  www.torrancerosefloat.org  

Facebook:   https://www.facebook.com          

 torrancerosefloatassociation/  

Twitter:  @RoseFloat 

 

 

Torrance Rose Float Association                                                    

4733 Torrance Blvd., #234                                              

Torrance, CA 90503  

https://www.facebook.com/

